CITY OF BROMLEY SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES

Tuesday August 30, 2022-6:00 P.M.

The City Council of the City of Bromley, Kentucky, met in a special session on Tuesday, August 30, 2022
at 6:00 P.M with Dave Radford presiding.

CALLTO ORDER

* Roll call was taken and the following members were present: Mike Kendall, Tim Wartman,
Dianne Wartman, Matt Wartman (absent), Reagan France and Dave Radford.
e Staff present were: City Attorney Kim Vocke.

Public Hearing

City Attorney Kim Vocke brought to everyone’s attention that a public notice was sent out to everyone
on the proposed tax rate. Dave Radford asked if any questions need to be addressed. Citizen Katarina
Marsh asked what the reference to the normal expenses in running the city were in the letter she
received. Mr. Radford responded by saying that this information can be obtained by visiting the city’s
website. Councilman Kendall responded by providing examples of this expense such as paying for the
operation and maintenance of the city’s building as well as the city park and streets. He further
explained that budget information can be found on the city’s website. Further discussion took place on
accessing the city’s website. No more comments were presented and the public hearing was closed at
6:03 p.m.

Special Meeting

e The special meeting was opened by City Attorney Kim Vocke at 6:03 p.m. A motion was made
by Mike Kendall to have Dave Radford preside over the meeting as the Mayor is absent due to
COVID. It was seconded by Dianne Wartman. All members present voted yes.

e Dave Radford began the meeting and stated that the first item on the agenda was the Second
Reading of Ordinance 8-1-22 providing for the levy, apportionment & collection of taxes and
revenue for FY 2022-2023. Dianne Wartman made the motion to accept Ordinance 8-1-22 with
a second by Tim Wartman. All members present voted yes.

e The second item on the agenda was approval of additional expense at the city’s park. Tim
Wartman presented the request in the amount of $6,150 for a project at the park that will
address a safety concern further explained by Mr. Wartman. Mike Kendall made the motion to
approve the additional park expense with a second by Dianne Wartman. All members present
voted yes.

Tim Wartman made a motion to adjourn the meeting with a second by Dianne Wartman. All members
present voted yes. The meeting was adjourned at 6:10 p.m.
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